
 

 

Normandale Residents Association 

Minutes from Committee Meeting held at St.Aidan's on 20th April 2017 commencing 7.30pm. 

The meeting was preceded by a report on the Hutt City annual plan and planned change to financial strategy by 

councillors Margaret Cousins and Chris Milne, and Chief Finance Officer Brent Kibblewhite. Also present was Judy 

Randall, the council officer organising the annual plan consultation. 

Discussion was held and questions asked by those present. 

Present: Paul Caygill (Chair), Margaret Cousins, Penny McColl, Sandie Matcham, Pete Matcham, Daniel 
Loader 
Visitor Graham Caygill 

Apologies:  

Minutes of 
Previous 
Meeting: 
 

Minutes of meeting of March 2017 had been circulated electronically and 
were approved 
 
 

Paul/Sandie 

Matters Arising: 
 

Discussed in general business.  

Treasurer’s 
Report 
 

Treasurers report for January 2017 

As at the end of January the bank balances were: 

Current account Westpac $1,505.08 

Rabo Savings account $9,293.57 

Income included: $340.00 from advertising 

   $50 from subscriptions 
  $8.49 interest 

Expenditure: $500 donation to NZRT 18 for equipment 

Households subscribed: 77 

New invoices sent for new advertisers 

$5000 invested for 6months at 3.4% (matures 25/09/2017) 

 

NRA Domain due for renewal. Approval given to renew at $22.94 
 

Robyn/Sandie 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paul/Pete 

Inorganic 
Collection costs: 

Jez Partridge has still not replied to Paul about re-imbursement of our costs. Suggest waiting 
until after 20th (payments day), and if money not received to contact (email) Kim Kelly at the 
council 

No update from last month 

 Action: Paul to email HCC if money not reimbursed 
 

Correspondence: From Rosemary McLennan and Ashleigh Brown regarding civil defence. Moving to a less group 
focus and more individual responsibility. Should it be at the school or church? 

 
  



 

 

General Business: 
 

Youth development – still 
outstanding 

Still outstanding from last month. 
 
Ignite Sport have a ‘Youth Development through sport’ programme. 
We should let them know about the Jubilee Park equipment. 
 

 Action: Paul will do article for Hutt News 
 Paul will write to sports club with information – should be able to get details from 

council web site for committees and/or groups 
  

Maungaraki Community 
Association AGM 

26th April at 7:30 

 

  

New sub-division on 
Normandale Road 

Entrance to be nearly opposite Pekanga Road entrance. Subdivision will be on 
land above Jubilee Park and will be visible from the valley floor. 

  

  

 
 

AGM This will be in June on the third Wednesday (21st). 

 
  

  

  

Meeting closed 9:25 

Next meeting 18th May  


